
Starting November 1, 2021
Food service establishments (including businesses, schools, agencies, and 
institutions) may no longer offer:

•	� Plastic straws that are not compostable, except upon request of the customer.

•	 Splash sticks and stirrers made of plastic.

�Straws, splash sticks and stirrers that are compostable and not made of plastic  
are allowed.

Food service establishments must maintain a sufficient supply of single-use plastic 
beverage straws that are not compostable and provide these, free of charge, to any 
person who requests one.

Plastic Straws 
Only Available 
Upon Request.
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	  NYCsanitation • NYCzerowaste



SOF-1121: STRAW OUTREACH FLYER 1121

nyc.gov/straws | call 311  
	  NYCsanitation • NYCzerowaste

COBOF-1119: CARRYOUT BAG OUTREACH FLYER 2PG SP 1119

nyc.gov/bags | llame al 311  
  NYCsanitation • NYCzerowaste

Learn more at nyc.gov/straws

    Arabic: nyc.gov/straws

Bengali:    nyc.gov/straws

Chinese: 請造訪 nyc.gov/straws 以瞭解詳情
French: Apprenez-en davantage à l’adresse nyc.gov/straws

Haitian-Creole: Jwenn plis enfòmasyon nan nyc.gov/straws

Hindi: nyc.gov/straws  

Korean: 자세한 정보는 nyc.gov/straws에서 확인하십시오

Polish: Więcej informacji można znaleźć na stronie nyc.gov/straws

Russian:  nyc.gov/straws

Spanish: Para obtener más información, ingrese a nyc.gov/straws

Urdu:  nyc.gov/straws


